
NOTICE OF BRIDGE CLOSURE IMPACTING MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT COURT 23-2-04 
 
Please be advised of a PennDOT project for the rehabilitation of a bridge on E. Wyomissing Ave. where it crosses the Wyomissing Creek. This work 
will begin on 9/03/2024.  The bridge will be closed starting on that date. Traffic will be detoured onto Broad Street to Welsh Road to Church Road. 
Please refer to the detour map below. The bridge is expected to be open for traffic on 11/18/2024. 
 

 


